
Peace Blessing 

Russia, Yekaterinburg, Yuriy Gavrilin, May 13, 2018 

Peace Blessing was held Yekaterinburg on Sunday, May 13, 2018. Four couples participated. One 
couple from Armenia, the second one is Tajik couple and two are Russian. Therefore, the Blessing 
was international. There was a lecture on the purification of the lineage and two ceremonies - Holy 
Wine and Proclamation of the Vow, followed by a festive concert, a fourchet and photo 
session. We continue to work in the direction of expanding the Blessing and searching for the John 
the Baptists figures. Thank you for your prayer and financial support!  



 


